
 
 
June 27, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: RE 176—PacifiCorp’s Notice 
 
In accordance with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon’s (Commission) approval of 
Advice No. 16-012 authorizing updates to Schedule 272 Renewable Energy Rider – Optional 
Bulk Purchase Option (Schedule 272), PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power provides the following 
notice. 
 
Schedule 272 is a voluntary option under PacifiCorp’s Blue Sky Program that allows large non-
residential customers to enter into individually-negotiated arrangements with the company for 
purchase and retirement of unbundled renewable energy certificates (RECs) on their behalf.  
Schedule 272 requires PacifiCorp to notify the Commission when PacifiCorp’s purchase of 
RECs under this schedule exceeds 100 aMW.   
 
In June 2018, PacifiCorp executed an agreement with a customer that will result in the total 
Schedule 272 unbundled RECs exceeding 100 aMW.  PacifiCorp will provide information 
regarding total participation on Schedule 272 and copies of individually-negotiated arrangements 
in the annual report required by Special Condition 9 of Schedule 272. 
 
Please direct any questions on this filing to Natasha Siores, Manager, Regulatory Affairs at (503) 
813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 


